
Heritage Presbyterian Church
Love Grows Here

LOVING THROUGH CHRIST BECOMING DISCIPLES SERVING ALL

$125,161 (27%) $186,717 (41%) $145,187 (32%)

We are "ALL IN" with our commitment to
mission and ministries of support and care

for our congregation and community.

We are "All IN" with our commitment 
to deepen our faith 

through worship and study. 

We are "All IN" with our commitment 
to be a church with doors wide open 

to our community.

The numbers above reflect Operating Fund expenses only and do not include Restricted Funds (i.e. Food Pantry, Youth, and other designated funds)

2023 Narrative Budget
Total: $457,065

After distributing more than 1
million pounds of food during the
pandemic, we continue to respond
to the high level of need in our
community. Our new schedule
serves 125-150 families at each
twice-monthly distribution.

We continue to gather for celebrations and
fellowship; and our new church directory helps

connect us on paper and on-the-go. 

In 2022 we welcomed Robby Chapman as
our Choir Director in January and Keisha

Brown as our Children's Ministry Assistant in
October, completing our church staff again.

The 2023 budget includes several salary
increases to reflect pay that is more

appropriate and competitive for our staff. 

We gather weekly to grow
in faith through worship and
educational opportunities,
with expanding programs
for all ages and creative
worship to engage our
whole beings in praise!

We are a church
where community
gathers: Cub Scout
Pack 638 (which has
tripled in the past 2
years), 2 Girl Scout
Troops, Al-Anon,
Community Book

Your gifts will enable us to be "All In" 
as we answer God's call to ministry,

supporting our developing programs 
and increased facilities needs as we 

seek to be disciples of Jesus. 

Our Operating Budget
supports roughly

$1,000/month for utilities
along with administrative

support costs as we serve
our community.

We serve our neighbors year-round and also
seasonally through Santa's Caravan, Red Cross

Blood Drives, and other Mission Projects.

Youth Group and Kids Club are growing and a
new adult small group is launching on

Wednesdays in January 2023.

Club, 575 Volleyball, Reverie Winterguard,
Marietta Presbyterian Church (Korean) and
more. Our facilities are welcoming and safe
spaces for many organizations and groups.

In 2023, we hope to
welcome BusyBodies
Playhouse, a licensed
childcare provider, to
rent classroom space
during the week. 



Heritage Presbyterian Church
2023 Operating Budget

Note: These numbers ONLY represent the
Operating Fund expenses and DO NOT include
Restricted Funds (i.e. Food Pantry, Youth, and
other designated funds) that further support

those ministries directly.

Session approved this budget on 10/25/2022, 
but also has voted to freeze all increases through

the first quarter of 2023, with the exception of
utilities and the required changes in the Board of

Pensions medical dues. This will allow us to assess
our pledged commitments and other income as we

manage our cash flow and expenses. 


